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Chad Abbott

From: Chris Blice <chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us>
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 4:53 PM
To: rickyvspoon@gmail.com; Kimberly Tyson
Subject: [Ext]  Proposed Development Approval

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Chatham County network. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, please call the sender (do not use the number listed on the 
email in question). 

Ms. Tyson and Mr. Spoon,  
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of a plat map from Mr. Spoon showing a proposed 11 home housing development 
to be located on the corner of Andrews Store Road and Mann's Chapel Road.  These homes will all be single family 
homes.   
 
We have no concerns or questions at this time about the development as proposed.  Please let me know if you need 
anything else from us. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
--  
 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.
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Chris D. Blice 
Chatham County Schools 
Chief Operations Officer 
t.919-542-3626 ext. 23250 
f.919-642-5611 
a. Post Office Box 128/369 West Street, Pittsboro, NC 27312 
Website Email 

 
 
****This Message was sent through the Chatham County Schools E-Mail Server**** All e-mail 
correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law, which may result 
in monitoring and disclosure to third parties, including law enforcement. 


